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The Mount Washington Commission AUG 30 22
Master Plan Comments
172 Pembroke Road, DNcRr

Concord, NH 03301

Dear Sirs;

The members of our household are firmly opposed to the recent plan to build The Lizzie Station

for accommodation on Mount Washington. The present over-population of tourists each year already
places an unacceptable burden on the health of the environment. The attempt to further monetize this
unique mountain site on our Eastern mountain range is another example of the unfortunate motivation
that has put the natural world of this country in a fragile and unhealthy condition needing more than
ever to be protected.

Please add our negative input to the responses you receive in your survey of Valley residents.

Thank you,

Mrs. Dale S. Sjogren

Mr. Henry Theodore Sjogren

Mr. Morgon Belisle
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